
  
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE    CONTACT: Public Works 
November 5, 2022                           941-575-5050 

 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 
Construction and demolition debris (C&D) pickup throughout the City of Punta Gorda will begin on 
Monday, November 7, 2022. Please bring your C & D to the edge of the roadway, but not on the road,  
in a separate pile away from vegetation. Do not place C & D in black bags. If you have a bag that 
already has an orange x marked on it, it will be picked up. 
 

 If you have any questions, please contact the Public Works Department at (941) 575-5060 between the 

business hours of 8:00 a.m. – 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday. 
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